
 
 
 
(b) DIVING DEVELOPMENT OFFICER (AN317-2004) 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the contribution of £2,000 per annum towards the funding of the 
post of Scottish National Diving Development Officer.  This is for a period of two years and will be 
contained within existing departmental budgets. 
 
This is a new national post to be managed by Scottish Swimming.  Dundee will receive a minimum of 
14 on-site days and ongoing access to the officer for support in return for the investment. 
 
The Scottish National Diving Development Officer (SDDO) will be responsible for the co-ordination and 
promotion of Coach Education Courses, local, regional and national events and the facilitation of 
diving activities in Scotland and more specifically in Dundee. 
 
The identification of a National Diving Development Officer/coach has been identified within the new 
Aquatics Strategy 2004-2008. 
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